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Things to note:

Welcome back to term 5. This term'’s learning focuses on ‘how can we make a difference?’
The children’s project learning will investigate how we can help ourselves, others in our
society and our world. The children are already very excited about the different projects

and, linking to ‘helping ourselves’, the children will be set personalised home-learning,
focusing on their personal targets.

What we have been learning:

English: We have started looking at different sentence types and their structures in
grammar. We have also started reading ‘The Iron Man’ by Ted Hughes... it seemed only
right considering his legs have crashed into our classroom!

Maths: This week, we have been looking at different lines as properties of shape including,
horizontal, vertical, diagonal, parallel and perpendicular lines. We are building confidence
with this but we still need to continue to investigate and master these skills.

The children have been introduced to the new projects through *how can we make a
difference?’ and have already set themselves targets. We also enjoyed our Wow day on
Thursday when the children learnt about various disabilities, experienced how hard life can
be with these disabilities and how we (as able bodied people) can support them.

The children needed to support each other with various disabilities which affected their
gross-motor skills.




